
 
9c REFERRAL FROM CABINET: 15 DECEMBER 2020 – COVID-19 LEISURE 

CONTRACTS RECOVERY  
 
NB: To be considered with Items 13 and 15 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Part 1 
 
NB This item was discussed following the Part 2 Item of the same name (Minute 79 refers) 
 
The Executive Member for Leisure and Environment presented the report entitled Covid-19 
Leisure Contracts Recovery 
 
Councillor Steve Jarvis proposed, Councillor Martin Stears-Handscomb seconded and it was: 
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL: That the recommendations contained in Part 2 report be 
agreed. 
 
REASON FOR DECISION: As detailed in the Part 2 report. 
 
 
Part 2 
 
The Executive Member for Leisure and Environment presented the report entitled Covid-19 
Leisure Contracts Recovery. 
 
Councillor Ian Albert commented on the report and recommendations. 
 
Queries raised were responded to by: 
 

 The Service Director – Legal and Community; 

 The Service Director – Resources; 

 The Managing Director. 
 
Councillor Steve Jarvis proposed, Councillor Ian Albert seconded and it was: 
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL: That the recommendations contained in the Part 2 report 
be agreed. 
 
REASON FOR DECISION: As detailed in the Part 2 report. 
 
 
NB: The reports considered by Cabinet at the meeting held on 15 December 2020 can be 

viewed at Minutes 76 and 79 here: 
 
https://democracy.north-herts.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=146&MId=2455&Ver=4 
 

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL: That the recommendations contained in Part 2 report 
be agreed. 
 
REASON FOR DECISION: As detailed in the Part 2 report. 
 

https://democracy.north-herts.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=146&MId=2455&Ver=4

